
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Chocolate Bingo Returns! 
 

 
 
 
 

You are invited to Easter Chocolate Bingo on Thursday 26th March. Fun for all the family, 

we open the doors at 5.50pm with eyes down from 6.15pm. Tickets are £3.50 and include 

3 games of bingo. Hot dogs and refreshments will be available to purchase and there will 

be a selection of chocolate prizes to be won. Book your tickets ParentPay and invite your 

friends! 

 

We would really appreciate donations of chocolate eggs/bunnies etc. for the prizes so 

there will be a non uniform day on Friday 20th March to say thank you. Please bring your 

donations at drop off in the morning and once all the prizes are made up we will be 

donating the rest of the eggs to the foodbank to give to children who wouldn’t otherwise 

get one.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there, 

 

The PTFA Team 


